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for those interested in learning about and applying this fast-growing conflict
resolution and mediation approach, the book also includes discussions of the
latest research into the application of the insight approach to areas including
policing, spirituality, and genocide prevention.
What Really Works in Elementary Education Wendy W. Murawski 2015-02-18 Researchbased practical strategies for every teacher This book compiles the advice of
experts who not only understand the research behind certain educational practices,
but also have experience working in elementary classrooms. Each user-friendly
chapter, focused on a topic vital to elementary educators, presents information in
a straightforward way to help you learn what works – and what doesn't – with
students today. Whether you’re a new educator, or just seeking to build new
skills, you’ll benefit from: Insight into a handful of innovative topics in
instruction, including using technology, UDL, co-teaching, and assessment Novel
approaches to classroom management and strategies to engage students Useful
reproducibles and resources for every topic area
Manifesto for a Moral Revolution Jacqueline Novogratz 2020-05-05 "An instant
classic." —Arianna Huffington "Will inspire people from across the political
spectrum." —Jonathan Haidt Longlisted for the Porchlight Business Book of the Year
Award, an essential shortlist of leadership ideas for everyone who wants to do
good in this world, from Jacqueline Novogratz, author of the New York Times
bestseller The Blue Sweater and founder and CEO of Acumen. In 2001, when
Jacqueline Novogratz founded Acumen, a global community of socially and
environmentally responsible partners dedicated to changing the way the world
tackles poverty, few had heard of impact investing—Acumen’s practice of “doing
well by doing good.” Nineteen years later, there’s been a seismic shift in how
corporate boards and other stakeholders evaluate businesses: impact investment is
not only morally defensible but now also economically advantageous, even
necessary. Still, it isn’t easy to reach a success that includes profits as well
as mutually favorable relationships with workers and the communities in which they
live. So how can today’s leaders, who often kick off their enterprises with high
hopes and short timetables, navigate the challenges of poverty and war, of egos
and impatience, which have stymied generations of investors who came before?
Drawing on inspiring stories from change-makers around the world and on memories
of her own most difficult experiences, Jacqueline divulges the most common
leadership mistakes and the mind-sets needed to rise above them. The culmination
of thirty years of work developing sustainable solutions for the problems of the
poor, Manifesto for a Moral Revolution offers the perspectives necessary for all
those—whether ascending the corporate ladder or bringing solar light to rural
villages—who seek to leave this world better off than they found it.
Ambient Assisted Living Filippo Cavallo 2017-04-06 This book documents the state
of the art in the field of ambient assisted living (AAL), highlighting the
impressive potential of novel methodologies and technologies to enhance well-being
and promote active ageing. The coverage is wide ranging, with sections on
assistive devices, elderly people monitoring, home rehabilitation, ICT solutions
for AAL, living with chronic conditions, robotic assistance for the elderly,
sensing technologies for AAL, and smart housing. The book comprises a selection of
the best papers presented at the 7th Italian Forum on Ambient Assisted Living
(ForitAAL 2016), which was held in Pisa, Italy, in June 2016 and brought together
end users, technology teams, and policy makers to develop a consensus on how to
improve provision for elderly and impaired people. Readers will find that the
expert contributions offer clear insights into the ways in which the most recent
exciti ng advances may be expected to assist in addressing the needs of the
elderly and those with chronic conditions.
無聲的入侵
2019-03-20

Social Security Works! Nancy Altman 2015-01-21 A growing chorus of prominent
voices in Congress and elsewhere are calling for the expansion of our Social
Security system—people who know that Social Security will not “go broke” and does
not add a penny to the national debt. Social Security Works! will amplify these
voices and offer a powerful antidote to the three-decade-long, billionaire-funded
campaign to make us believe that this vital institution is destined to collapse.
It isn't. From the Silent Generation to Baby Boomers, from Generation X to
Millennials and Generation Z, we all have a stake in understanding the real story
about Social Security. Critical to addressing the looming retirement crisis that
will affect two- thirds of today's workers, Social Security is a powerful program
that can help stop the collapse of the middle class, lessen the pressure squeezing
families from all directions, and help end the upward redistribution of wealth
that has resulted in perilous levels of inequality. All Americans deserve to have
dignified retirement years as well as an umbrella to protect them and their
families in the event of disability or premature death. Sure to be a game-changer,
Social Security Works! cogently presents the issues and sets forth both an agenda
and a political strategy that will benefit us all. At stake are our values and the
kind of country we want for ourselves and for those that follow.
Literary Festivals and Contemporary Book Culture Millicent Weber 2018-04-09 There
has been a proliferation of literary festivals in recent decades, with more than
450 held annually in the UK and Australia alone. These festivals operate as
tastemakers shaping cultural consumption; as educational and policy projects; as
instantiations, representations, and celebrations of literary communities; and as
cultural products in their own right. As such they strongly influence how literary
culture is produced, circulates and is experienced by readers in the twenty-first
century. This book explores how audiences engage with literary festivals, and
analyses these festivals’ relationship to local and digital literary communities,
to the creative industries focus of contemporary cultural policy, and to the
broader literary field. The relationship between literary festivals and these
configuring forces is illustrated with in-depth case studies of the Edinburgh
International Book Festival, the Port Eliot Festival, the Melbourne Writers
Festival, the Emerging Writers’ Festival, and the Clunes Booktown Festival.
Building on interviews with audiences and staff, contextualised by a large-scale
online survey of literary festival audiences from around the world, this book
investigates these festivals’ social, cultural, commercial, and political
operation. In doing so, this book critically orients scholarly investigation of
literary festivals with respect to the complex and contested terrain of
contemporary book culture.
ECSM 2017 4th European Conference on Social Media Academic Conferences and
Publishing Limited 2017-07-03
The Palgrave Handbook of Male Psychology and Mental Health John A. Barry
2019-03-01 This Handbook represents the first concerted effort to understand male
mental health in a way that facilitates a positive step forward in both theory and
treatment. An alarming number of men experience serious mental health issues, as
demonstrated by high rates of suicide and violent offending. Despite these
problems, the study of male psychology has either been overlooked, or viewed as a
problem of defective masculinity. This handbook brings together experts from
across the world to discuss men’s mental health, from prenatal development,
through childhood, adolescence, and fatherhood. Men and masculinity are explored
from multiple perspectives including evolutionary, cross-cultural, cognitive,
biological, developmental, and existential viewpoints, with a focus on practical
suggestions and demonstrations of successful clinical work with men. Throughout,
chapters question existing models of understanding and treating men’s mental
health and explore new approaches, theories and interventions. This definitive
handbook encapsulates a new wave of positive theory and practice in the field of
male psychology and will be of great value to professionals, academics, and those
working with males through the lifespan in any sector related to male mental
health and wellbeing.
The Girl at the Baggage Claim Gish Jen 2017-02-28 A provocative and important
study of the different ideas Easterners and Westerners have about the self and
society and what this means for current debates in art, education, geopolitics,
and business. Never have East and West come as close as they are today, yet we are
still baffled by one another. Is our mantra "To thine own self be true"? Or do we
believe we belong to something larger than ourselves--a family, a religion, a
troop--that claims our first allegiance? Gish Jen--drawing on a treasure trove of
stories and personal anecdotes, as well as cutting-edge research in cultural
psychology--reveals how this difference shapes what we perceive and remember, what
we say and do and make--how it shapes everything from our ideas about copying and
talking in class to the difference between Apple and Alibaba. As engaging as it is
illuminating, this is a book that stands to profoundly enrich our understanding of
ourselves and of our world.
Transdisciplinarity in Mathematics Education Limin Jao 2017-10-15 The book
explores various facets of transdisciplinarity in mathematics education and its
importance for research and practice. The book comprehensively outlines the ways
that mathematics interacts with different disciplines, world views, and contexts;
these topics include: mathematics and the humanities, the complex nature of
mathematics education, mathematics education and social contexts, and more. It is
an invaluable resource for mathematics education students, researchers, and
practitioners seeking to incorporate transdisciplinarity into their own practice.
Cult of the Dead Cow Joseph Menn 2019-06-04 The shocking untold story of the elite
secret society of hackers fighting to protect our privacy, our freedom -- even
democracy itself Cult of the Dead Cow is the tale of the oldest, most respected,
and most famous American hacking group of all time. Though until now it has
remained mostly anonymous, its members invented the concept of hacktivism,
released the top tool for testing password security, and created what was for
years the best technique for controlling computers from afar, forcing giant
companies to work harder to protect customers. They contributed to the development
of Tor, the most important privacy tool on the net, and helped build cyberweapons
that advanced US security without injuring anyone. With its origins in the
earliest days of the Internet, the cDc is full of oddball characters -- activists,
artists, even future politicians. Many of these hackers have become top executives
and advisors walking the corridors of power in Washington and Silicon Valley. The
most famous is former Texas Congressman and current presidential candidate Beto
O'Rourke, whose time in the cDc set him up to found a tech business, launch an
alternative publication in El Paso, and make long-shot bets on unconventional
campaigns. Today, the group and its followers are battling electoral
misinformation, making personal data safer, and battling to keep technology a
force for good instead of for surveillance and oppression. Cult of the Dead Cow
shows how governments, corporations, and criminals came to hold immense power over
individuals and how we can fight back against them.
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Practising Insight Mediation Cheryl A. Picard 2016-05-09 A practical companion to
the much-acclaimed Transforming Conflict through Insight, Practising Insight
Mediation is a book about how insight mediators do their work and why they do it
that way. In the book, Cheryl A. Picard, co-founder of insight mediation, explains
how the theory of cognition presented in Bernard Lonergan’s Insight can be used as
the basis for a learning-centred approach to conflict resolution in which the
parties involved improve their self-understandings and discover new and less
threating patterns of interaction with each other through efforts to better their
conflict relations. Practising Insight Mediation features a wide range of valuable
resources for any conflict practitioner, including in-depth descriptions of
insight communication skills and strategies, a transcribed example mediation,
sample documents, and a mediator’s self-assessment tool. The essential handbook
civicrm-event
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Team-Based Oncology Care: The Pivotal Role of Oncology Navigation Lillie D.
Shockney 2018-04-10 This book discusses how effective navigation requires a team
approach to oncology care and should never be considered an “add-on” resource or
service. The Academy of Oncology Nurse & Patient Navigators (AONN) is the only
national professional organization for navigation professionals, and has more than
6,000 members, 90% of which are oncology nurse navigators. They are the experts on
creating team-based programs, which remove the risk of others trying to reinvent
the wheel by designing a navigation program from scratch. They also understand the
role of effective navigation across the entire continuum of care, and understand
and are able to apply other key aspects of navigation, including clinical trial
screenings and tumor board coordination and monitoring, as well as measurement
using evidence-based navigation metrics, to name but a few.It is the only book
designed to educate and support anyone developing a new navigation program, or
wanting to improve one they have created.As such it offers a guide for cancer
centers needing to develop and implement an oncology navigation program;
understand and successfully meet and exceed the Commission on Cancer accreditation
standards linked to navigation; expand or improve their current navigation program
as well as demonstrate its value using reliable measurable results, including
patient satisfaction and improved- quality clinical outcomes. This comprehensive
book also provides insights into applying the information presented to the real
world of oncology care.
Solo Kwame Alexander 2017-08-01 Solo by Kwame Alexander and Mary Rand Hess is a
New York Times bestseller! Kirkus Reviews said Solo is, “A contemporary hero’s
journey, brilliantly told.” Through the story of a young Black man searching for
answers about his life, Solo empowers, engages, and encourages teenagers to move
from heartache to healing, burden to blessings, depression to deliverance, and
trials to triumphs. Blade never asked for a life of the rich and famous. In fact,
he’d give anything not to be the son of Rutherford Morrison, a washed-up rock star
and drug addict with delusions of a comeback. Or to no longer be part of a family
known most for lost potential, failure, and tragedy, including the loss of his
mother. The one true light is his girlfriend, Chapel, but her parents have
forbidden their relationship, assuming Blade will become just like his father. In
reality, the only thing Blade and Rutherford have in common is the music that
lives inside them. And songwriting is all Blade has left after Rutherford, while
drunk, crashes his high school graduation speech and effectively rips Chapel away
forever. But when a long-held family secret comes to light, the music disappears.
In its place is a letter, one that could bring Blade the freedom and love he’s
been searching for, or leave him feeling even more adrift. Solo: Is written by New
York Times bestselling author and Newbery Medal and Coretta Scott King Book Awardwinner Kwame Alexander Showcases Kwame’s signature intricacy, intimacy, and poetic
style, by exploring what it means to finally go home An #OwnVoices novel that
features a BIPOC protagonist on a search for his roots and identity Received great
reviews from Publishers Weekly, School Library Journal, Booklist, and Kirkus. If
you enjoy Solo, check out Swing by Kwame Alexander and Mary Rand Hess.
Adventures in Drupal
BNA Pension & Benefits Reporter 2011
CiviCRM Cookbook Tony Horrocks 2013-06-07 This book is written in cookbook style
with practical, comprehensive recipes expained with the aid of the necessary
screenshots.If you have basic CiviCRM skills and want to further enhance your
CiviCRM skills, this book is for you.
ENTERprise Information Systems Maria Manuela Cruz-Cunha 2011-09-21 This threevolume-set (CCIS 219, CCIS 220, and CCIS 221) constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the International Conference on ENTERprise Information Systems, CENTERIS 2011,
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held in Vilamoura, Portugal, in September 2011. The approx. 120 revised full
papers presented in the three volumes were carefully reviewed and selected from
180 submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on knowledge
society, EIS adoption and design, EIS implementation and impact, EIS applications,
social aspects and IS in education, IT/IS management, telemedicine and imaging
technologies, healthcare information management, medical records and business
processes, decision support systems and business intelligence in health and social
care contexts, architectures and emerging technologies in healthcare
organizations, as well as m-health.
ICT Management in Non-Profit Organizations Ariza-Montes, José Antonio 2014-04-30
The instability of today’s economic climate calls for non-profit organizations to
approach social problems in new and interesting ways, and Information and
Communication Technologies may serve as an answer to this call. ICT Management in
Non-Profit Organizations aims to explore the effective and comprehensive
deployment of appropriate ICT strategies within the nonprofit sector. This
innovative reference work will discuss how ICT enables the non-profit sector to
achieve organizational efficiency, effectiveness, and, ultimately, self
sufficiency, and will provide elected and appointed policymakers, managers, and
planners in governments, public agencies, and nonprofit organizations with a
comprehensive strategy for creating an ICT management agenda in the non-profit
sector.
The Unconscious in Social and Political Life David Morgan 2019-07-14 Traumatic
events happen in every age, yet there is a particularly cataclysmic feeling to our
own epoch that is so attractive to some and so terrifying to others. The terrible
events of September 11th 2001 still resonate and the repercussions continue to
this day: the desperation of immigrants fleeing terror, the uncertainty of Brexit,
Donald Trump in the White House, the rise of the alt-right and hard left,
increasing fundamentalism, and terror groups intent on causing destruction to the
Western way of life. If that were not enough, we also have to grapple with the
enormity of climate change and the charge that if we do not act now, it will be
too late. Is it any wonder many are left overwhelmed by the events they see on the
news? Galvanised by the events outside of his consulting room, in 2015, David
Morgan began The Political Mind seminars at the British Psychoanalytical Society
and their successful run continues today. A series of superlative seminars, mostly
presented by colleagues from the British Society plus a few select external
experts, that examine a dazzling array of relevant topics to provide a
psychoanalytic understanding of just what is going on in our world. This book is
the first in The Political Mind series to bring these seminars to a wider
audience. The Unconscious in Political and Social Life contains compelling
contributions from Christopher Bollas, Michael Rustin, Jonathan Sklar, David Bell,
Philip Stokoe, Roger Kennedy, David Morgan, M. Fakhry Davids, Ruth McCall, R. D.
Hinshelwood, Renée Danziger, Josh Cohen, Sally Weintrobe, and Margot Waddell. They
investigate so many vital issues affecting us today: the evolution of democracy,
right-wing populism, prejudice, the rise of the far right, attitudes to refugees
and migrants, neoliberalism, fundamentalism, terrorism, the Palestine-Israel
situation, political change, feminism, austerity in the UK, financial
globalisation, and climate change. This book needs to be read by all who are
concerned by the state of the world today. Psychoanalysis and psychoanalysts with
their awareness of what motivates human beings bring clarity and fresh insight to
these matters. A deeper understanding of humanity awaits the reader of The
Unconscious in Political and Social Life.
Serving Teens with Mental Illness in the Library: A Practical Guide Deborah K.
Takahashi 2019-04-30 As a teen librarian, you are more likely than not to
encounter teens with mental health issues. Will you know how to help them? This
guide explains what to do and what not to do. • Addresses a growing need for
librarians who can lead teens to mental health resources • Provides a broad
perspective on the many things librarians can do to help teens with mental health
issues • Gives practical guidelines for improving services, programs, and
collections to support this population
Healthy Living at the Library: Programs for All Ages Noah Lenstra 2020-05-31 This
broad-ranging resource is for librarians who want to begin a new program or
incorporate healthy living into an existing one. From garden plots to cooking
classes, StoryWalks to free yoga, more and more libraries are developing
innovative programs and partnerships to encourage healthy living. Libraries
increasingly provide health and wellness programs for all ages and abilities, and
Healthy Living at the Library is intended for library staff of all types who want
to offer programs and services that foster healthy living, particularly in the
domains of food and physical activity. Author Noah Lenstra, who has extensive
experience directing and advising on healthy living programs, first outlines steps
librarians should take when starting programs, highlighting the critical role of
community partnerships. The second section of the book offers detailed
instructions for running different types of programs for different ages and
abilities. A third section includes advice on keeping the momentum of a program
going and assessing program impacts. Lenstra offers tips on how to overcome
challenges or roadblocks that may arise. An appendix contains resources you can
adapt to get these programs off the ground, including waivers of liability,
memoranda of understanding, and examples of strategic plans and assessment tools.
Learn how to start, run, and sustain healthy living programs Get inspired to
develop new programs based on the successes of librarians throughout North America
Determine how to overcome challenges and roadblocks Refer to practical resources
you can adapt for your own library
Social Media Performance Evaluation and Success Measurements Brown Sr., Michael A.
2016-12-21 There are many different social media platforms that provide a wide
array of services. Exploring the results yielded by these platforms can enhance
their usefulness and impact on society’s advancement. Social Media Performance
Evaluation and Success Measurements is a pivotal reference source for the latest
scholarly research on social networking participation expectations and values to
examine individual performance in digital communication activities. Featuring
coverage across a range of topics, such as crisis communication, social networking
engagement, and return on investments, this publication is ideally designed for
academicians, practitioners, and researchers seeking current research on the
benefits of utilizing the social network environment of today.
Handbook of Research on Entrepreneurial Success and its Impact on Regional
Development Carvalho, Luísa 2015-11-24
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10 Secrets for Raising Innovative Children Stephen Di Biase 2015-04-01 "10 Secrets
for Raising Innovative Children" describes what parents can do to help their
children build upon their natural tendencies to be innovative while offering a
buffer to the potential damage they'll experience when they begin their formal
education at age 5. There is significant evidence that from age 5 to age 20 the
typical person experiencing the traditional US educational system will lose almost
all of their capabilities for being innovative.
The European Parliament and its International Relations Stelios Stavridis
2015-03-24 Following the Lisbon Treaty, the powers of the European Parliament in
external relations have gradually expanded and it is increasingly influencing the
foreign policy of the European Union. This book analyses the role of the European
Parliament as an international actor and presents a new debate about its role
outside the EU territory. It explores different policy areas including human
rights, international aid, trade, crisis management and the environment to provide
a systematic analysis of the modern global role of the European Parliament. The
book also considers the European Parliament’s regional interactions with Africa,
Latin America, the United States, Asia and the Middle East. With a common
analytical framework and research covering the lifespan of the European Parliament
from its first direct elections in 1979 to the present day, this comprehensive
volume presents an unparalleled analysis of one of the most important institutions
in the European Union. This book will be of interest to students and scholars of
European Union politics and institutions, European policy, government,
international relations and European history.
Cultural Change in East-Central European and Eurasian Spaces Susan C. Pearce
2021-03-05 This book weaves together research on cultural change in Central Europe
and Eurasia: notably, Bosnia and Herzegovina, Kazakhstan, Latvia, Poland, Russia,
and Ukraine. Examining massive cultural shifts in erstwhile state-communist
nations since 1989, the authors analyze how the region is moving in both freeing
and restrictive directions. They map out these directions in such arenas as LGBTQ
civicrm-event

protest cultures, new Russian fiction, Polish memory of Jewish heritage, ethnic
nationalisms, revival of minority cultures, and loss of state support for museums.
From a comparison of gender constructions in 30 national constitutions to an
exploration of a cross-national artistic collaborative, this insightful book
illuminates how the region’s denizens are swimming in changing tides of
transnational cultures, resulting in new hybridities and innovations. Arguing for
a decolonization of the region and for the significance of culture, the book
appeals to a wide, interdisciplinary readership interested in cultural change,
post-communist societies, and globalization.
What Really Works With Exceptional Learners Wendy W. Murawski 2017-01-20 Your desk
reference for success with exceptional students As education trends promote the
inclusion of students with special needs, this book is the perfect resource for
teachers and administrators who need to know what works…and what doesn’t. With
personal experiences, references, and reproducibles, this book identifies
evidence-based practices in an easy-access format. The editors and authors examine
how special educational needs affect: Content areas like reading and math
Specialization areas like autism and learning disabilities Pedagogical areas like
culturally responsive practices and accommodations Other critical areas like legal
issues, behavior challenges, and home-school collaboration
C. G. Jung Ruth Williams 2018-11-08 C. G. Jung: The Basics is an accessible,
concise introduction to the life and ideas of C. G. Jung for readers of all
backgrounds, from those new to Jung’s work to those looking for a convenient
reference. Ruth Williams eloquently and succinctly introduces the key concepts of
Jungian theory and paints his biographical picture with clarity. The book begins
with an overview of Jung’s family life, childhood, and relationship with (and
subsequent split from) Sigmund Freud. Williams then progresses thematically
through the key concepts in his work, clearly explaining ideas including the
unconscious, the structure of the psyche, archetypes, individuation, psychological
types and alchemy. C. G. Jung: The Basics also presents Jung’s theories on dreams
and the self, and explains how his ideas developed and how they can be applied to
everyday life. The book also discusses some of the negative claims made about
Jung, especially his ideas on politics, race, and gender, and includes detailed
explanations and examples throughout, including a chronology of Jung’s life and
suggested further reading. C. G. Jung: The Basics will be key reading for students
at all levels coming to Jung’s ideas for the first time and general readers with
an interest in his work. For those already familiar with Jungian concepts, it will
provide a helpful guide to applying these ideas to the real world.
Entrepreneurship: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources 2017-03-15 Continuous improvements in business
environments and available resources have allowed more opportunities for people to
pursue new ventures. This not only leads to higher success in new businesses, but
it enhances the overall state of the global market. Entrepreneurship: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications provides a comprehensive examination on the
latest innovations and techniques to becoming a successful and sustainable
entrepreneur. Including research-based studies on knowledge production, social
entrepreneurship, and distribution, this multi-volume publication is an ideal
source for practitioners, academicians, researchers and upper-level students
interested in learning about entrepreneurship and seeking emerging perspectives on
optimizing and enhancing entrepreneurial pursuits.
One Green Deed Spawns Another David C. Mahood 2017-11-27 One individual's long
path to a better understanding of the needs for environmental protection and
sustainable living as a result of a curious mind and the efforts of green leaders.
The Future of Library Space Samantha Schmehl Hines 2016-12-21 This volume of
Advances in Library Administration and Organization will focus on the future of
library spaces. Libraries are dealing with unprecedented changes on several fronts
and these factors understandably impact physical library space. Looking toward the
future what changes can we expect to see in how libraries use space?
Культ мертвої корови: як оригінальна хакерська супергрупа могла би врятувати світ
Джозеф Менн 2022-01-26 Наше життя стрімко переїжджає онлайн, але мало хто розуміє
примарність мереживної безпеки. У цій книжці журналіст Джозеф Менн розказує про
найпершу, найбільшу і найвпливовішу хакерську групу «Культ мертвої корови», і
справжні імена деяких членів цієї групи саме тут розкриваються вперше. Хакери з
«Культу мертвої корови» на ти з комп’ютером з динозаврових часів першого
інтернету. Саме вони непокоїлись про безпеку особистих даних користувачів, коли
виробникам програмного забезпечення на це було начхати, саме вони співпрацювали з
урядом США після 11/09, саме вони перші порушували етичні питанні в користуванні
інтернетом. Ці хакери не спрямовували свої вміння і знання на те, щоб заволодіти
грошима чи з тіні керувати країнами, – вони стали на захист прав людини і досягли
в цьому неабияких успіхів. Джозеф Менн нагадує, що ситуація з безпекою в інтернеті
гіршає, і ця книжка – спосіб привернути уваги до проблеми, відкрито її назвати і
обговорити. Це видання буде корисне всім, хто цікавиться сучасними технологіями,
знає, хто такі тролі та боти, користується інтернет-банкінгом та любить шопінг
онлайн.
Open Source Technology: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Management Association, Information Resources 2014-11-30 The pervasiveness of and
universal access to modern Information and Communication Technologies has enabled
a popular new paradigm in the dissemination of information, art, and ideas. Now,
instead of relying on a finite number of content providers to control the flow of
information, users can generate and disseminate their own content for a wider
audience. Open Source Technology: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
investigates examples and methodologies in user-generated and freely-accessible
content available through electronic and online media. With applications in
education, government, entertainment, and more, the technologies explored in these
volumes will provide a comprehensive reference for web designers, software
developers, and practitioners in a wide variety of fields and disciplines.
Becoming a Social Worker Viviene E. Cree 2022-06-01 This fully revised new edition
of Becoming a Social Worker is made up of entirely new stories. Providing a
‘glocal’ frame of reference, the book describes the personal and professional
narratives of a diverse range of people working in social work in the UK, what
brought them into the field and what has kept them in it ever since. The lively
accounts reveal what it is like to be a social worker in a range of practice
settings today and, at the same time, demonstrate that commitment and passion
remain at the heart of social work. Some contributors will be recognised as people
who have played a key part in shaping social work over the years; they provide
insights into how the profession has developed over time. Other contributors, less
well known but no less interesting, give a vivid account of the ongoing challenges
that social work education and practice face, and the values that underpin social
work. Social work is a demanding and difficult job that goes largely unseen within
society. We only ever hear about social work and social workers when something
goes wrong and a vulnerable adult or child is hurt. Becoming a Social Worker sets
out to change that – to make social work visible, so that those considering a
career in the caring professions across the world can make an informed choice
about whether social work is the career for them. It is relevant for all induction
courses at the beginning and prior to coming on social work programmes including
all relevant HNC and HND courses as well as preparation for practice courses on
all undergraduate and postgraduate social work programmes.
Serving Those Who Served: Librarian's Guide to Working with Veteran and Military
Communities Sarah LeMire 2017-02-06 Practical advice on how best to serve
veterans, service members, and their families in your community, including
effective ways to develop new outreach partnerships and collaborations. • The
first guidebook of its kind, intended to support librarians, administrators, and
library employees of all types better serve the veteran and military communities •
Presents insights from authors who are both Army veterans as well as professional
librarians engaged in working with the veteran and military communities in
libraries • Explains how to estimate the number of veterans, service members, and
their families in your library community and provides an overview of the types of
issues and questions they may have • Provides recommendations to help librarians
coordinate their efforts with existing military and veterans' organizations in
order to provide the best, most efficient programs and services for veterans,
service members, and their families • Offers concrete ideas and suggestions
related to outreach, programming, services, and collection development for the
veteran and military communities
Using CiviCRM Erik Hommel 2016-08-31 Develop and implement a fully-functional,
systematic CRM plan with CiviCRM About This Book Develop an integrated online
system that manages contacts, donations, event registrations, memberships, bulk email, campaigns, case management, and other functions such as activity tracking,
grant distribution, and reporting. Plan a constituency relationship management
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strategy with ladders of engagement that will improve how your organization
realizes its mission. Use case studies and step-by-step examples to put the raw
concepts into real-life terminology and build your solutions. Who This Book Is For
The book is primarily for administrators tasked with implementing, configuring,
maintaining, and updating CiviCRM, and staff users who are looking to better
understand the tools available in order to become power users. CiviCRM is software
that may be used by advocacy groups, non-profit, and non-governmental
organizations, elected officials, professional and trade associations, government
entities, political campaigns and parties, and other similar organizations, and
this book will prove useful to all such users. What You Will Learn Install and
configure your CiviCRM Analyze your current workflows and processes to translate
them effectively into the CiviCRM model Build an integrated system to solicit,
retain, and manage your donors and members through robust management and reporting
tools for administrators Raise more money with CiviCRM with effective solicitation
campaigns Market events effectively and track registrations and payments Improve
communications with constituents using targeted broadcast e-mail campaigns Track
ongoing communications with constituents including from Outlook and Gmail using
activities and case management tools Take advantage of the many CiviCRM tools to
generate both simple and complex event structures and manage registrants through
every phase of the project In Detail CiviCRM provides a powerful toolbox of
resources to help organizations manage relationships with constituents. It is
free, open source, web-based, and geared specifically to meet the constituent
relationship management needs of the not-for-profit sector. Beginning with broader
questions about how your organization is structured, which existing workflows are
critical to your operations, and the overarching purpose of a centralized CRM, the
book proceeds step by step through configuring CiviCRM, understanding the choices
when setting up the system, importing data, and exploring the breadth of tools
available throughout the system. You will see how to best use this software to
handle event registrations, accept and track contributions, manage paid and free
memberships and subscriptions, segment contacts, send bulk e-mails with open and
click-through tracking, manage outreach campaigns, and set up case management
workflows that match your organization's roles and rules. With specific emphasis
on helping implementers ask the right questions, consider key principals when
setting up the system, and understand usage through case studies and examples, the
book comprehensively reviews the functionality of CiviCRM and the opportunities it
provides. With this book, you can help your organization better achieve its
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mission as a charity, industry association, professional society, political
advocacy group, community group, government agency, or other similar organization
and position yourself to become a power user who efficiently and effectively
navigates the system. Style and approach This guide is packed with step-by-step
tutorials and real-life examples interspersed with practical advice and best
practices on how to use CiviCRM strategically. You will be able to quickly grasp
and implement the basic elements of CiviCRM before moving on to more advanced
tools.
ASIAN Countries’ Strategies towards the European Union in an Inter-regionalist
Context Wai Ting Michito Tsuruoka Si Hong Kim 2015-02-09 This is the first book
on Asian countries’ strategies towards the EU. Since the introduction of Common
Foreign and Security Policy in 1993 and the publication of the EU’s first
strategic document on Asia one year later, hundreds of books and journal articles
have been dedicated to the study of the EU policies towards Asia as a whole, or to
individual Asian countries. However, very few of these researchers ever intended
to explore the strategies of Asian countries, and Asian leaders’ mindsets, vis-àvis the EU. Quite often, the policies of Asian countries towards the EU were
simply interpreted as responses to the EU’s actions in Asia. Having been passive
players for decades, Asian countries are now increasingly willing to participate
in the formulation of regional and global orders, for which they need to
articulate their own strategies and the world needs to better understand their
mindsets. In the past two years, in the framework of EU Centres in Asia-Pacific,
some top Asian scholars on EU-Asian relations were brought together to debate the
strategies of individual Asian countries towards the EU, and evaluate the EU’s
actions in the region. In their eyes, the EU was interpreted as a normative power,
a security player, a civilian promoter and a health-care supplier. Together, they
aimed to establish some common rules for explaining Asian countries’ strategies
towards the EU after in-depth study of the actions of individual countries in
their bilateral relations with the EU. This book is therefore indispensable to any
efforts to understand Asian leaders’ mindset in the EU-Asian relations and their
strategies towards the EU in the twenty-first century.
Argentina saudita Alejandro Bianchi 2015-07-01 Como la soja en el 2000, del
petróleo depende ahora el futuro económico argentino. Eso explica que Vaca Muerta
fuera el verdadero motivo de la expropiación de YPF a Repsol en 2012 y de que el
gobierno acordara con Chevron, la petrolera más cuestionada del mundo, a la que le
otorgó beneficios inéditos mediante un contrato secreto.
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